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We had the best overall turn out for any show at the Crowne Plaza Hotel February 2nd, 2008.  Many 
obstacles had to be overcome, but they were and a great deal was accomplished during the show and 
meetings for the future of OMLA. 
 

 We, as an Industry, need to begin promoting ourselves by displaying our company license numbers on 
our vehicles, our ads, our business cards, pens, whatever we advertise on.  We need to help the public to 
know and understand our license number assures them of getting quality, properly licensed locksmiths 
for their needs every time, because they'll know they can trust us.  In time, they'll learn to depend on us 
for all their work needs.  We are Security Professionals, not "rip-off artists". 
If you find people doing locksmith work who shouldn't be, please take the time to fill out the complaint 
form and submit it to the State.  If the State doesn't receive the form, they can't act on the problem.  The 
form is essential for follow-up and action by enforcement. 
There is a tab on the home page menu to access the complaint form. 
 Our Treasurer, Loretta Loomis, has fully recovered from the hip surgery and is back at it daily. 

We have 6 new or re-instated members in our Association and they are:  Margaret Brill with Choctaw 
Locksmith, Scott Minick with Ambassador Lock & Key, Bill Bybee (TX) with Bybee Lock & Key, Trey 
Crowder III with Tulsa Lock & Key, Mitchell McNulty with Holder's Security, and Sam Smith III with 

Collar Marketing, LLC. 
 Dues for 2008 and beyond have increased to $50 per year as of January 1st, 2008.  They should be 

mailed to Mary Osborne.  The 2008 dues have to be in by April 1st, each year for you to maintain active 
member status. (see officers list in the members section for mailing information) 

 We have 6 new or re-instated members in our Association and they are:  Margaret Brill with Choctaw 
Locksmith, Scott Minick with Ambassador Lock & Key, Bill Bybee (TX) with Bybee Lock & Key, Trey 
Crowder III with Tulsa Lock & Key, Mitchell McNulty with Holder's Security, and Sam Smith III with 
Collar Marketing, LLC. 
If you haven't received a newsletter, it's most likely our Editor doesn't have your correct e-mail ad-
dress.  Send it to omla-editor@cox.net and Dave will update the mailing list.  We made every effort to 
get correct information from those who came to the show.  If you were not able to make the show, please 
check with our editor to make sure your info is correct. 
Note:  Due to the high costs associated with printing and mailing out the newsletter, the association has 
implemented a $25 per year surcharge on those who wish to continue receiving the hard copies.  If you 
are able to receive the newsletter by e-mail or can access it via the web site, you will see no additional 
fees.  Make sure we have your correct e-mail address to insure you get the letter electronically. 



OMLA Sale Items 
 

 Small decals = $0.50  Large decals = $3.00  Cloth Patches = $3.00 
 

  Magnetic Badge Holders = $3.00        Lapel Pins = $3.00 
 

 Caps with logo (one size fits all) = $5.00 
 

 Polo Shirts with pocket & logo, M,L,XL = $10.00  XXL = $12.00 
  Shirt colors are:  White, Ash, Light Blue, Red or Yellow 

OMLA OFFICERS & DIRECTORS FOR 2008 
 

President   Mike McGrew, CRL – 3600 S.E. Dana Drive – Bartlesville, OK.  74006 
    Ph/FAX 918-333-9136 – Cell 918-440-2715 – mikeslock@sbcglobal.net 
 
Vice President  Clarence Weber – 1232 NW Cache Road – Lawton, OK.  73507 
    Ph 580-353-8176 – FAX 580-355-8366 – jeffskeys@sbcglobal.net 
 
Secretary   Mary Osborne – P.O. Box 1142 – Henryetta, OK.  74437 
    Ph 918-652-3190 – ozbmb@localnet.com 
 
Treasurer   Loretta Loomis – P.O. Box 324 – Carthage, MO.  64836 
    PH 417-358-4505 – FAX 417-358-3940 – laurgem3@aol.com 
 
Sergeant-at-arms  Matt Kelm – 8205 NW 121st Street – Oklahoma City, OK.  73162 
    Ph 405-473-9926 – navy_seal_motivator@yahoo.com 
 
Editor    Dave Wofford – 9906 So. 225th E. Ave. – Broken Arrow, OK.  74014-5929 
    Ph 918-806-6836 – Cell 918-625-4737 – omla-editor@cox.net 
 
Past President  Jerry Casey – 1117 SE 33rd Street – Bentonville, AR.  72712 
    Ph 479-273-5198 – FAX 479-464-0158 – weunlock@hotmail.com 
 
Director East   Jim Loomis - P.O. Box 324 – Carthage, MO.  64836 
    PH 417-358-4505 – FAX 417-358-3940 – laurgem3@aol.com 
 
Director East Central Gary Frame – 1409 No. 24th Street – Broken Arrow, OK.  74014 
    Ph 918-355-3940 – glfram@aol.com 
 
Director West  Frank Bellizzi Jr. – 117 So. Hudson – Altus, OK.  73521 
    Ph 580-482-0048 – bellzze@swbell.net 
 
Education Chairman John Ruperd – P.O. Box 182 – Mountain Grove, MO.  65701 
    Ph 417-926-3689 – midwestlok@getgoin.net 
 
Legislative Action  Lowell Roberts, CRL – 11910 E. 44th – Oklahoma City, OK.  73150 
Committee Chairman Ph 405-732-5838 – FAX 405-741-5838 – jlrinc42@cox.net 
 
Training & Logistics  Charles Hudecek, CFL – P.O. Box 6715 – Lawton, OK.  73506 
Committee Chairman Ph 580-357-5625 – hdck39@aol.com 



General Business Meeting of Oklahoma Master Locksmith Association 
February 2, 2008 

Crowne Plaza Hotel  -  Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 
 
The general business meeting was opened with an invocation by Frank Bellizzi. 
Roll call of officers  with all present except John Ruperd and Gary Frame.  For clarification Gary was in an auto accident on January 15th, he was not 
injured seriously but is still stiff and sore. 
Unfinished business: 
     The show was a huge success again this year with 111 meal tickets given out plus distributors and other guests attending. 
     Thank you to all the distributors and members for making this such a success! 
     Mary presented the minutes from the previous meeting and asked for approval.  Motion made and seconded to approve minutes.       Motion car-
ried. 
     Loretta presented the financial report and asked that it be approved.   Motion made and seconded.  Motion carried. 
.    No old business from any other officer. 
New Business: 
     Mike - We will be meeting in a new place when we are in Oklahoma City for the years of 2008, 2009 and through August of 2010! 
     The hotel that we will be in, is the Biltmore at 401 Meridian (Just off of I-40 at Meridian).  It has several advantages for us including larger ballrooms 
(one - 5000 sq.ft. the other is 7200 sq. ft.) which will allow us more vendor space for our trade shows, the rooms are less expensive on our special rate 
and they have 3 swdimming pools d(including one indoors).   
      2010 is our 40th anniversary of OMLA and we would like to have something special to clelbrate this milestone.  Jackie R. and Debbie H. agreed to 
chair this event, so if you would like to help or have ideas please let them know as soon as possible because it is imperative that we have all the details 
set up in as little time as we can.. 
      Nominating committee will need to be selected at the May meeting for election of directors for the next 2 years in at the November meeting. 
      Clarence - All our current vendors have given verbal commitment for next years show and have taken contracts back with them to complete and 
return, with one already signed.   Please support these vendors as they have spent a lot of time and effort to help us. 
      Loretta - Presented Bills for the weekend.  Motion ade and seconded  and passed by membership. 
     Matt - All the video tapes we had for sale were sold at the show. 
     Dave - We need more input from the membership for things for the newsletter and website.  We will be putting birthdays and possibly anniversaries 
in the newsletter (promise to omit the year!)  Anything that the membership sends to him if possible he will try to get into the newletter - the more the 
better. 
The email address is omla-editor@cox.net. 
     Mary - We have Several new applications for membership and one for reinstatement.   For reinstatement - Tim Peaks, for new membership - Scott 
minick, Margaret Brill, William Bybee, Sam Smith, Mitchell McNulty and Nile (Trey) Craddy iii for apprentice. Discussion on their membership, motion 
made on each one in turn, seconded and all motions carried to accept them.  All were sworn in as members, when you see them please make them 
welcome. 
     After he was sworn in Scott Minick asked that if anyone has pictures of his father (Tommy) he would like to have them or copies of them. 
     Frank - None 
    Jerry - Opla will meet on March 8, 2008, details will be on their wesite - go to omla.com and follow the link. 
    Lowell - Their are no issues dealing with Locksmiths in this legislative session at this time, but it is in our best interests if all locksmiths keep a close 
eye out for any bill that deals with title 59  as this is the one that pertains to us.  We all need to make the public aware of our licensing and how it helps 
protect all of us inclulding the public.  If you are aware of a violation of licensing there is a complaint for on the health departments website or you can 
go to our website where there is a link to it 
    Charles - In the next 5 months there are several meetings and trade shows that we as an organization have been asked to take part in.   We will be 
having a booth at many of these manned by several members to promote us in a professional way.  To this end the board of directors considered and 
voted to purchase a professionally made display  unit that can be used for many years to come.   
    We have been asked to have a representative of our executives as a member of The Association of Professional Executives.  This is a very prestig-
ious organization and would afford us many opportunities to advance our             organization.  It was decided to table this decision till a later time. 
    The State Health Department has declared that phoney locksmiths are the #l threat to the security industry and the public.  They will place the 
names of these firms in fromt of the legislature.  The Attorney General is backing them up in this effort.   There is also undercover operations going on 
with the help of law enforcement. 
    Since we are trying to promote our organization, etc. many ideas have been kicked around about how to do this and the one that came to the fore-
front was a mascot.  The police have dMcGruff, firefighters have Spot and Smokey the Bear, 
so the idea came about for a wold named Buddy D. Lock who owns Woofing Locksmithing as our mascot.   There are no other state or national lock-
smithing organizations that have a mascot.  He is a clever young pup who will grow in  
sophistication as his years advance.  For right now he will be busy going to the various trade shows and meetings promoting our interests  
    Buddy D. Lock was presented for allied membership in OMLA by his sponsor - Mike McGrew, motion made and seconded to accept his application 
with an overwhelming approval from the membership. Yes his paw prints are on file! 
 
Good of the order: 
        
    C.D. Lipscomb - tickets for a drawing to a week long clas at the ALOA convention in  June were given away at the ALOA booth here this weekend.  
And the winner is to be drawn here at the meeting.  (Frank Bellizzi was the lucky person.) 
   Matt - Thank you to all our vendors that contributed prizes for tonights drawings.  Several very nice items were given away to lucky drawing winners.   
When you talk to them please thank them for supporting us. 
Motion to adjourn, seconded and carried. 
 
 
Next meeting will be May 3, 2008 at the Holiday Inn Sect - Tulsa Oklahoma. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
Mary Osborne 
Secretary 



 Upcoming classes for OMLA 
 

To register for classes, contact;  John Ruperd at  417-926-3689  
OMLA CLASS REGISTERATION FORM     

    Company                           _______________________________________________ 
    Address                             _______________________________________________ 
    City                                   _______________________________________________ 
    State, Zip Code                 _______________________________________________ 
    Name of Class       _______________________________________________ 
    Name  of  person / or        _______________________________________________    
    persons  attending class    _______________________________________________________ 
     Membership Number       _______________________________________________________ 
   
   Mail  to:                 John Ruperd  

PO Box 182 
Mountain Grove,   MO.  65701  

May 3rd, 2008 OMLA Classes & Info 

 

Holiday Inn Select 
5000 East Skelly Drive 

Tulsa Ok. 74135 
1-918-622-7000  (Fax  1– 918-664-9353) 

E-Mail: hiseltulsa@aol.com 
Reservations must be made by 
April 14th, 2008 to get the spe-

cial OMLA room rate   
 

You will need to pre-register for 
the class so please submit your 
information to John so he can 
get you on the schedule.  Class 

size is always limited to no more 
than 30 people, so get your spot 

early. 
 

The quarterly general business meeting will follow the class(s)  approximately 30 minutes later.  Plan on 
coming to the class and participating in the meeting and having a great day.  See you there. 

 

We have scheduled an all-day Tidel Safe class with Dave Wofford, the cost will be 100.00 and if any one 
has a Tidel Tacc 11 they may bring it. 

 

we're looking for additional input for a second class.   
Please respond quickly, so we can have time to schedule and get classroom space. 



Locksmith Licensing Update 
By Charles Hudecek 

 
The Alarm and Locksmith Advisory Board met on march 5th, 2007 at 0905 am. The following items were dis-
cussed : 

Members present were:  James Perry, Mike Nelson, Bob Carrol, Matt Schue, Steve York, and Rick 
Brown. 
Members Absent:  Paul Juneau, Drake McDannold, and LaRue Medders. 
The Following Companies applying for Licensure consideration and approved: 

a) Beasley Technology, Inc. (Oklahoma), (Closed Circuit TV).  
Manager: Geoffrey W. Beasley  

                b) Flash Fire protection, Inc. (Oklahoma), (Commercial Fire Sprinkler). 
Manager: Joey D. Males  
c) Doug Mounce. (Oklahoma), (Closed Circuit TV, Access Control, Nurse Call). 

Manager: James Doug Mounce  
        d) AFC Locksmith, Inc. (Oklahoma), (Locksmith) 

Manager: William E Stacey 
e) Alarm Tech Services, LLC (Oklahoma) (Burglar, Commercial Fire, Monitoring, Locksmith, 
Access Control, and Closed Circuit TV.) 
Manager: James A. Veach 
f) Keely Lock and Key (Oklahoma) (Locksmith)  
Manager: Michael Keely 
g) JAKK Security, Inc. (Oklahoma) (Burglar and Residential Fire Alarm) 
Manager: Phillip J. Klotz 

The Following Items were Discussed: 
b) All Proposed changes to 310.205 have been submitted to the O.S.D.H. commission-
ers for approval and if approved by them submitted to the OK State Legislators for their 
approval 
c) OKBFAA has requested the State Fire Marshal Office be contacted to see if anything 
can be done to decrease the amount of time it takes to have plains approved by the State 
Fire Marshal’s Office. 
d) OMLA was requested to speak on HB2773, This bill in its original form would have 
required all Prime and General Contractors, Subcontractors, Independent Contractors, 
and Persons engaged in contract labor, who through negotiations or Competitive bid-
ding, enter into contracts to furnish labor, materials, or both and who have the required 
equipment to perform the contract. At this time that version of the bill has completely 
changed and is no longer a threat to any of the locksmiths, Access control, CCTV, and 
Nurse call companies in OK. 
e) SB45 CCR2 was discussed. The Board was informed the house had passed the bill 
and sent it to the Governor and he had signed it on March 4 2008. This bill will take 
affect on 1 Nov. 2008. It will allow all Lumber yards to do anything a Licensed Lock-
smith does at this time but with out going through any of the License back ground 
check, license process or paying any of the Fees.  
f) Matt Schue was appointed as the Director of the Occupational Licensing Division. 
Mr. Schue will continue to sit on the Alarm and Locksmith Industry Committee as the 
Commissioner’s Designee. 
 

The Alarm and Locksmith Advisory Committee adjourned at 10:35 am. 
 

Charles D Hudecek, CFL 
hdck39@aol.com  hdck39@sbcglobal.net  
OK OSDH Lic. # 1060 
TX DPS Lic. # B12661 
(580)357-5625  
P.O. Box 6715 
Lawton OK 73506 



 Locksmith Licensing Update 
By Charles D Hudecek 

 
The Alarm and Locksmith Advisory Board met on April 6th 2008 at 09:02 A.M. 

The following items were discussed: 
 

1) Advisory Board 
    a) Members Present were:  James Perry, LaRue Medders, Paul Junrau, Matt Schue, and Rick Brown 
     b) Members Late:  Drake McDannold  
     c) Members Absent:  Steve York, Mike Nelson, and Bob Carrol 
 

2) The Following Companies applied for Licensure consideration and were approved: 
     a) Dave’s Safe & lock, LLC. ( Oklahoma),(Locksmith)  Manager: David Baker  
     b) Digital Dynamics, LLC (Oklahoma),(CCTV)  Manager: Bradlee Hadsall 
     c) Wunderlich-Malec Services, Inc. (Minnesota),(CCTV)  Manager: Roy Marin, Jr. 
     d) Thresholds, LLC (Oklahoma),(CCTV)  Manager: Paul C. Richardsthis 
     e) Independent Alarm Company (Oklahoma),(Burglar Alarm, Commercial Fire Alarm,                    
          Moitoring, CCTV, Access Control and, Nurse Call)  Manager: Robert Traughber 
 

3) The Following items were discussed:    

a) The review and discussion of 59-1800.13, Para B, Sub-Section 2 was conducted by the Legal Department. of  the Department of 
Health ( the applicant licensee has committed any offense resulting in the applicant’s conviction of a felony or crime involving moral 
turpitude.  Provided, however, if the applicant has had no felony conviction within the last ten (10) years prior to making application 
for a license and said applicant has shown the committee that the applicant has been rehabilitated, the committee may recommend 
said applicant be issued a license.) 
 

 This Discussion was in 2 parts: 
     Part 1: This applies equally to all applications for Licensure after the grandfather period ended.  ( Jan 1, 2007 – April. 2, 2007) 
If anyone is convicted of a felony within10 years prior to applying for a license, his application will be denied by the Department of 
Health and not go forward to the Advisory Board.  If the felony conviction occurred more than 10 years prior to application, it will 

be reviewed by the Advisory Board and may or may not be approved for Licensure. 

        Part 2: This only applies to applicants who have never held a license from the O.S.D.H. and made application during the grandfa-
ther period. (Jan 1, 2007 – Apr. 2, 2007).  This only applies to the Locksmith, CCTV, Access Control, and Nurse Call categories.  It 
does not apply to the Alarm, Fire, and Burglary categories. 
 

b) The Advisory Board will begin reviewing all applications with Felony issues as outlined above, at the next monthly meeting (May 
7th, 2008) 
 

c) A marking tag to indicate a unit is the process of repair but can’t be completed immediately (waiting parts, etc.) (so the inspection 
personnel know a problem is being addressed) was discussed and will be added to the appendix in July 2008. 
 

d) CIB Board is moving forward with the rules for SB45. 
 

e) A request was made to the Advisory Board to acquire from the Tax Commission, a SIC code and a “by name” list specifically 
stating exactly who SB45 CCR2 applies to. 
 

f) O.S.D.H. will start sending follow-up letters to every applicant for which additional information has been requested and not yet 
received. 
 

If you have not received your license, you either have a felony or you haven’t sent the additional information as requested.  Time to 
get this information in is growing short. 
 

If  additional info has been requested and you don’t send it in so your license can be issued, at renewal time July 1st, 2008, there will 
be no renewal and you could be risking forfeiture of your license and permission by the State to conduct business pending initial 
license issue.  
 

4) Next meeting Date May 7, 2008  
 

Charles D Hudecek, CFL 
hdck39@aol.com  hdck39@sbcglobal.net  
OK OSDH Lic. # 1060 
TX DPS Lic. # B12661 
(580)357-5625  
P.O. Box 6715 
Lawton OK 73506 



Classified 

 
September 28th, 2007 

The following shop equipment is for sale: 
 

Framon #2 Code Machine with all 5 blocks, Ilco Code Machine, Bravo Semi-automatic dupli-
cator,  

Ilco flat key duplicator, Ilco manual key duplicator.  #15 Curtis Clipper for foreign cars with 
cams and carriages. 

 8' work bench with vise and grinder has 2 drawers and sheet metal top.   
Steel desk with chair and cabinet on top with slots. 

Assortment of Ford locks (new, about 2 - 5 gallon bucket full)  Key blanks and locksets (too 
many to list).  Miscellaneous supplies and tools.  Tub of latchbolts. 
Set of 14 Reed Code Books, BMW, Reed Master padlock codes.   

Set of Reed code books on Microfiche and 2 readers. 
Metal display rack with hooks, cash register.  contact:  

JD Lock & Key at  918-587-0438 or e-mail 
Tumblertickler2@wmconnect.com 

Last August, Clint Parsons, our resident Attorney, was kind enough to provide a 4 hour session on busi-
ness law and how it applies to Locksmiths.  It was a fantastic session with lots of questions and an-
swers.  There were some questions requiring further research, and Clint will be providing that info at a 
future date.  Based on the response of this class, I suspect Clint will be presenting this session many 
more times throughout the land. 
Many thanks, Clint. 
The Kenny Lee Lifetime Achievement Award this year was presented to Charles Hudecek for all the 
dedicated service and sacrifice he's provided to the locksmith industry these past 4 years.  He continues 
to be our Educational Liaison for licensing education. 

Help Wanted 
  

Locksmith Wanted. Established company needs motivated ,experienced, locksmith for general, 
automotive,  and commercial  locksmith  work.  Must be licensed by the State of Oklahoma. 

We are also involved in CCTV and Access Control.   Some training possible. 
 

Fax resume and  salary requirements to 405-341-3259. 
 

Ed Humes Locksmith Service 
405-341-1102 



OMLA Distributors & Assoc Members For 2007 

Locksmith Associations 

Ark-La-Tex 
Sheila Caldwell, Pres 

1411 Farmerville Hwy 
 Ruston, LA 71270 

318-254-8700 
txcald64@quixnet.net 

ALNT 
John Arnold, Pres 

Key Express 
2501 N. Josey Lane # 113 

Carrollton, TX.  75006 
arnold61@usa.net 

Bystate Chapter of ALOA 
Kenneth E Kim, CRL,CPS 

PO Box 746 
Bridgeton, MO 63044 

Lou-Miss 
Steve Sandlin 
63A Summer Place 
Huntsville, Texas  77340 
     email   - editor 
@texaslocksmiths.org 

Great Plains 
Denise Davidson 

1715 Ave A 
Dodge City, KS 67801 

Metroplex 
Michael Lemmon, CML 
4003 Colleyville Blvd 
Colleyville, TX 76034 

817-581-8992 
keyman1@algxmail.com 

Missouri-Kansas 
Curtis Wycoff 

811 North Sliver 
Paola, Kansas 66071 

913-294-3660 

Nebraska 
1117 North Webster 
Hastings, NE 68901 

402-463-6565 

New Mexico 
Donald R. Brazil, CRL 

505-646-6292 
dbrazil@nmsu.edu 

PO Box 30956 
Albuquerque, MN 87190 

Ozark Professional 
Jim Yeager 

901-569-9790 
Memphis, TN.  38116 

Greater Houston 
Billy Garrett 
Bridge City, TX 
E-mail  Brgarrett 
                @sbcglobal.net 

TLA 
Jim Hetchler, Pres 

PO Box 68 
Blanco, TX 78606 
817-TLA-INFO 

www.tla.com 



OMLA Video Library 
254 Locksmith Video Instruction 
550 Opening the 80’s Domestic 
551 Opening the 80”s Import #1 
552 Opening the 80’s Import #2 
555 Car opening #1 (1989) 
562 Car opening #2 (1990) 
570 Car opening #3 (1991) 
574 Car opening #4 (1992) 
576 Car opening #5 (1993) 
577 Car opening #6 (1994) 
580 Car opening #7 (1995) 
581 Car opening #8 (1996) 
582 Lock Servicing Update (1958) GM 10 cut  
583 Car opening #9 (1997) 
561 Basic Door Panel  Service 
571 Advanced Door Panel Service 
575 Filing for dollars 
567 Safe Deposit Box opening 
555 Safe Deposit Lock #1 
556 Safe Deposit Lock #2 
590 Plugging for profit 
592 Electronic Motorized Combo 
554 GM Locks 
560 Ford Locks (10 cut system) 
563 Chrysler pin tumbler locks 
564 Chrysler double bitted locks 
559 Chrysler Steering Columns 
557 Ford Steering Columns 
558 VATS made simple 
591 High Security Auto Locks 
573 Toyota Split Tumbler Locks 
569 Auto Lock Service #1 
569- Auto Lock Service #2 
A Mastering the Art of Impressioning 

572 Mas Hamilton TH X-07 
593 Basic Locksmithing 
578 High Tech Model 2400 Lockout 
594 High Tech Model 2500 Lockout 
595 High Tech Model 2600 Lockout 
596 Schlage Primus Key Control 
597 Auditcon System 
598 S & G Commercial Product 
X1 S & G Government Products 
X2 R & D Sidebar Impressioning 
X3 ASSA High Security Locks 
X4 Oklahoma Locksmith sting #1 
X5 Oklahoma Locksmith sting #2 
599 Tech-Train 2050 (Mstr Locksmith Video Man) 
584 Ford 8-cut Locks & Transponders 
585 Tech-Train Car Opening Update #11 
586 High Tech Auto Lockout Video Seminar 
587 High Tech Auto Lockout 2000 
588 High Tech Auto Lockout 2100 
589 High Tech Auto Lockout 2200 
590 High Tech Air Bags 
591 Gardall Safe Video 
592 Precision Key machines for the Pro Locksmith 
593 Kenny Lee Safe Opening 
599 
 

OMLA and OPLA Members may check out any of the videos or DVDs listed above for 30 days 
  (limited to 2 at a time)  by mailing $7.50  per tape to: 

 
 

 
 
 

Please make checks payable to OMLA. 
 

All tapes or DVDs must be returned within 30 days.   
When returning a video tape of DVD, inform the Postal Clerk of the package contents.   

The Postal Service has a special lower rate for tapes or DVDs. 

Matt Kelm 
8205 NW 121st Street 

Oklahoma City, OK.  73162 
405-473-9926 



Postage 
here 

Oklahoma Master Locksmith Assn. 
c/o     Dave Wofford, Editor 
          9906 S. 225th E. Ave 
          Broken Arrow, OK. 74014-5929 

Address Label 
Here 

 

12  Mike McGrew  current 
11  Jerry Casey  2000-2001 
10  Lowell Roberts 1996-1999 
9  Jerry Rice  1994-1995 
8  A.B. Parker  1992-1993 
7  David Offenbacker 1986-1991 

6  Kenny Lee  1982-1985 
5  Jerry McNickle 1977-1981 
4  Alan Palmer  1975-1976 
3  Romie Holder  1973-1974 
2  Amos Hill  1971-1972 
1  Joe White  1970-1971 
 

Past Presidents 
We’d like to thank our past presidents for all their dedication  

Visit our web site at www.omla.com 
The OPLA web site is: http://www.ozarklocksmiths.org 

April  2008 

 


